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Lyme Planning Board Minutes 
March/10th/2011 

 
Board Members and Staff Present: David Roby, Chair; Simon Carr Select Board 
Representative; Vicki Smith Member; David Robbins Planning and Zoning 
Administrator  
 
Board Members Absent: John Stadler Vice Chair; Sam Greene Alternate; Freda Swan 
Alternate; Ben Kilham Alternate 
 
Members of the Public Present: Putt Blodgett 
 
Chairman Roby opened the meeting at 7:00pm 
 
Item 1: Putt Blodgett met with the board to informally discuss the possibilities for 
creating an additional lot on his property. 
 
Item 2: Acceptance of minutes from Febuary/24th/2011 
 
David moved to accept the minutes as drafted. 
Vicki seconded the motion. 
Two members voted to approve the motion, Simon abstained. 
 
Item 3: Zoning Amendment  
 
The Board discussed efforts that could be undertaken to better inform the public as to 
reasoning behind the Board recommended future changes to the ordinance. 
 
Item 4: Master Plan. 
 
The Board looked at where they were with the Master Plan and with items still needed to 
be worked on to complete the first draft.  
 
The Board discussed ways to keep the public informed and to get people involved in the 
process.  
 
The decision was made that there was no need to add an additional meeting on March 
17th. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 803pm 
 
Respectfully Submitted  
David A. Robbins 
Lyme Planning and Zoning Administrator.  


